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Sustainability Recap
Hydraflow strives to continuously advance its corporate sustainability

by promoting and monitoring activities focused on improving our People and Planet.

Cardboard recycling is a key part of Hydraflow’s
waste reduction program. Hydraflow recycled
over 16,000 pounds of cardboard last year.

Hydraflow’s latest wellness incorporated 
wearables to track our activity. Over 85 
employees participated and walked almost
19 million steps in March.

Hydraflow started construction on bathroom 
remodels for the manufacturing floor. The new
bethrooms will contain water-efficient faucets
and facilities.

Thirteen employees are enrolled in the 
Pathways Program at the University of Redlands
working towards a BS in Business.

Hydraflow’s office lighting has been updated to
LED lighting. Energy per light has been reduced
from 108W to 20W. This will save approximately
$18K in electricity fees.

Thirty-three Hydraflow employees 
participated in Love Fullerton, a day of service
for our community. Participants  volunteered
at various programs throughout the city.


